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of December 12, 2015 

 
Site Visit 

 
 The meeting was called to order at 9 am at the lot of Worthley 
LLC on Worthley road (tax map 412, lot 23).  Present were Craig 
Francisco, Bruce Fillmore, Jr., Neal Kurk, John VanLoendersloot 
(alternate), and Marc Pinard was representative for the landowner. 
 
 The purpose of the meeting was to examine the proposed 
driveway to be constructed on Worthley road.  Members walked the 
road and observed the area.  It was noted that permission would have 
to be obtained to remove portions of the stone wall lining the road in 
order to access the lot. 
 
 No motions were made nor votes taken, and the meeting 
adjourned at 9:19 am. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Neal M. Kurk 
       Secretary  
 
  
 


